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Christmas Party 
Many thanks to the P&C for putting on a fun party on Friday! Photos on next page. 
Kindergarten 2019 Transition 
Our kindergarten transition program wrapped up today. Thank you to all the 
current kindergarten families and Mel C for providing morning tea as well as 
sharing their experiences of having kindergarten students at Canobolas.  
We look forward to seeing all those new faces during week 1 for Best Start. 
School/Home positive relationships 
As the year comes closer to the conclusion, we would like to thank parents for their 
continued support of the school and students. There have been many 
opportunities where teachers and parents have worked together to get the best 
outcome for students, in learning, relationships and behaviour. For a school to 
succeed it needs the continued positive relationships between teachers, students 
and parents. When we make decisions, we intend on acting in the best interest of 
our students to encourage them to become self-aware, considerate students who 
take responsibility for their actions. If you have any queries about any incidents, it 
is vital that you maintain respectful, open dialogue with your classroom teacher for 
shared understanding and long term benefit for our children.  
Thank you for working with us. 
Year 5/6 lunch mentoring 
For the last fortnight our senior students have been giving up their lunchtimes to 
run student mentoring sessions for the junior students. The sessions include; 
athletics, drawing, dance, cricket, basketball, gymnastics, hockey, touch football, 
soccer and brass band. This is an opportunity for them to be leaders, pass on skills 
and foster relationships with the younger students.  
School information moving towards 2019 

 Last day for the students will be Wednesday, the 19th of December. 

 Staff development day is on Tuesday 29th Jan 

 Students Years 1-6, first day back is on Wednesday 30th Jan  

 School teaching hours begin at 9:15am and teaching time ends at 3:15am. 
Students will forward down to the tennis court to be picked up after that. 
Thank you for moving off promptly in the afternoon to make more parking 
available. The afternoon pick-up has been easier! 

 Girls uniform – Full school uniform for girls is the tunic; skorts available to 
order from Kingfisher; may wear the same uniform as the boys 

For more information, please see our website. 
Reptile Visit 
Reptile Education Safety Training Australia are running two in-school workshops at 
Canobolas. K/1/2 will have the ‘Up close and Personal’ experience and 3-6 will have 
Reptile Awareness and Safety training. Students will learn about reptiles while 
developing their knowledge about snake awareness, which is beneficial leading into 
the warmer months.  
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Many thanks to Mel and the  

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Calendar   
 

 

Dec  
3rd  Swim School – First day    

(10 day program 9.30am 
to 10-15am) 

4th Kinder/Year 1 Assembly 
10th RESTA ‘in school’ 

workshops 
13th  Year 6 Dinner  
14th  Swim School – Last day  
17th  Presentation Night 

@OHS 
19th  Last Day 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Merit Certificates 
 

K/1  Kali, Annie, Billy, Isobel, 
Matthew, Isaac and 
Matilda 

1/2 Heidi, Hartley, Michael, 
Alexandra, Alex and Elise  

3   Tilly, Emme, Keeden and 
Maggie 

4   Alisha, Evie, Amelia, 
Sarah, Poppy and Ollie B 

5/6  Amelia, Hugo P, Hugh, 
Harry, Cedar 

 

 
 

 

 Term 4: Week 7 – 28th November, 2018 
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Thank you Mel C and her wonderful P&C team for putting on a great night last Friday. Despite cold and windy weather, lots 

of families turned up for a sausage sandwich, games and their annual Santa Photo. The Year 6 students sold out of their 
lolly bags to raise money for their end-of-year gift to the school. Thanks to Luke Compt for turning up with a built-in movie 

screen – great idea! And of course thanks to Jodie Towns, Stacee Hunt and Bek Salmon for setting the Santa scene and 
taking the photos. It was a great end of year celebration. 

 

 

 

 

 

Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page  

Canobolas Public School P&C  

 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 22nd November  

Towns, Compt, Jensen, Hatton and Walker  
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day contact SUSAN BARNES 0423 973 174, asap 
 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 
 

REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 
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